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Davenant Foundation School
School Shoe Policy

BOYS SHOES GIRLS SHOES

School shoes should be plain black and in a tradional sensible design.  They should be either
leather/faux leather or patent.  Laced shoes should have black laces.  Eyelets on boys boots
should not exceed eight holes.

Below are some examples of suitable school shoes.  It is not an exhausve list but an indicaon
of what is acceptable.  If in doubt, please contact the school before purchasing new shoes
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Please be aware some shops may have shoes included in their ‘School Shoes Range’
which do not meet our school uniform policy e.g. Clarks, Kickers or Prada. 

Shoes should not be in any material other than leather/faux leather or patent. They
should not have large buckles, steel toe caps or elaborate designs.  Girls are not
permied to wear boots, high heels above one inch or open-toed / open-heeled shoes.  
Eyelets on boys boots should not exceed eight holes.

Any shoe resembling a trainer will not be permied.Any shoe resembling a trainer will not be permied.

Below are some examples of shoes that do not meet our uniform policy.  It is not an
exhausve list but an indicaon of what is not acceptable.
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	Shoes One smaller
	Shoes Two 2 smaller

